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We hope you are enjoying the time with your child in our Kindergym class so                           

far!  We love seeing you all each week.  Our Kindergym program is growing rap-

idly and we are committed to developing the program.  We believe for 

those families that are interested that our Kindergym classes can be the 

beginning of a bright future within our club.  These early movement pro-

grams provide a strong foundation to ensure your child develops coordina-

tion, balance and social skills through gymnastics activities. 

We are very excited to be purchasing some more equipment and resources 

for our classes in the coming weeks.  In the near future we will introduce 

special ‘Theme Weeks’ which will encourage 

the children to use their imagination.  Our aim is to continue building 

on the ‘excitement’ of the class while keeping the ‘basics and funda-

mentals’ of gymnastics. 

Your feedback is very important to us, you know your children the 

best, and we love to hear your ideas, comments and suggestions.  In 

term 4 we will be sending out member questionnaires, this will be the 

ideal time to share your thoughts and ideas with us.  
 

Term 3 2014 

For all the latest news head to: 
www.kstp.com.au    

 

@ Kachan School of   
 

  Tumbling & Performance  

End of year concert 
 

KSTP's Annual Showcase -  

Saturday 13th December 

We would like to invite our Kindergym 
families to be part of our end of year 
showcase.  This years theme is ‘Jungle 
Safari’.  Our showcase is a lovely way 
for each class to perform their skills in 
front of their families and friends.  The 

children are          
encouraged to come 
dressed as their fa-
vourite jungle ani-
mal.  We hope to see 
lots of monkeys,     
zebras and other 
jungle animals.   We 
really hope your child can be part of the 
show.   

 

Tiny Tumblers 
 

We are still very interested in starting up our  Tiny 

Tumblers class again.  This would be the class the   

children move into when the coach feels they are ready 

to participate without mum, dad or their grandparent.   

Class times we feel may work are 11.15am to 12.15pm 

following the kindergym class or an afternoon class 

around 1.30pm to 2.30pm just before school pick up.  

We welcome you feedback and suggestions on what 

would work for your family, so please mark your      

preferred option on the form at the front desk.    

We believe the Tiny Tumblers class is an important 

transition for children who will 

continue to move through to 

the afternoon programs.  If 

you are interested in consider-

ing this class, please have a 

chat to Bec or drop us an email. 


